From: dale braiman

To: Monroe, Pamela

Cc: Barry and Gretchen Draper

Subject: Northern Pass

Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 2:04:01 PM

Dear Pamela Monroe,

It may seem odd to receive a note from San Miguel de Allende, Mexico regarding the
Northern Pass transmission lines. However, as a former resident of N.H. who has frequented
the pristine territories through which the transmission lines are intended to follow, I must
lodge, even from such a distance , a vehement protest.

To prefer the value of convenience, economics or efficiencies over the perpetuity of such a
special environment robs current and future generations of a far more precious commodity.
Once ruined, this special environment in New Hampshire will never recover.

I have seen this story all over the world. Please, you can do better.

Most sincerely,

Dale Braiman
San Miguel de Allende, Mexico
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